
The Parish of �

St. Pio of Pietrelcina�

103 Washington Avenue, Lavallette, NJ 08735�

Phone: 732�793�7291    Fax: 732�793�8204    Web: www.stpioparish.com�

Office Hours: Monday through Thursday 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM�

Clergy�

Rev. Fr. Douglas A. Freer, Pastor, x302� � Rev. Fr. Frederick Kochan, Assisting Priest�

Rev. Fr. Joseph Hlubik, In Residence, x325� � Rev. Monsignor Philip Franceschini, Assisting Priest�

� � � � � � � Deacon John H. Hanna, x320�

Pastoral and Support Staff�

Marta Barkhausen, Business Manager, x322� Michael Tedeschi, Music Director, x315�

Connie Barraco, Parish Secretary, x316� � John Paglione, Religious Education Coordinator�

Ginny Stefanacci, Parish Bookkeeper, x321�� � �   call Sacred Heart 732�899�1398, x5�

Pat Kevish, Receptionist, x301           �  � Bart Coleman & Vito Gagliardi, Trustees�

Tim Drake, Facilities Manager� � � Nick Zaccaria, Finance Chair�

�

Baptism �The Church shares the joy of families in the birth of children and with their parents takes seriously the 

responsibility of bringing them up in the faith. Parents seeking baptism for their children are to attend Baptismal 

Preparation Class. This can be arranged by calling the parish office. Parents should be registered members of 

the parish. Godparents, those who represent the Church in the life of the child, must be practicing Catholics. If 

they are married, they must have been married in the Church, practice the faith regularly, and must obtain a 

sponsor certificate from their home parish. Please choose Godparents with these criteria in mind.  �

�

Anointing of the Sick�This sacrament is given for those facing serious illness or surgery, and for those of ad-

vanced years. If you or a family member is planning to enter the hospital, please see one of the priests following 

Mass if you would like to receive this sacrament.�

�

Marriage�This great sacrament of vocation is a joyous time, but also a time of very serious spiritual preparation. 

The responsibility assumed by the couple and the Church is significant.  While many focus on the day of the 

wedding, we seek to prepare for the second day and beyond. The Bishops of NJ have adopted a policy to assist 

in this preparation. Attendance at Engaged Encounter, Pre�Cana, or another approved marriage preparation 

program, and individual sessions with a priest or deacon are required of all couples. Couples should contact the 

rectory one year in advance of the intended marriage, and before finalizing other details of the  wedding particu-

larly reception facilities.�

�

Religious Education� Our program helps parents educate their children about our Catholic faith and traditions. 

We offer a comprehensive program for children in grades 1�8 from September through April. Our program is 

combined with our linked sister parish, Sacred Heart in Bay Head, and classes are held there on Sundays fol-

lowing the 9:15am Mass. For more information or to register call John Paglione, Religious Education Coordina-

tor, at 732�899�1398, x5.�

WORSHIP SCHEDULE�

Monday to Saturday�

Saint Bonaventure Chapel�

Rosary and Prayer to St. Pio: 7:40 A.M.�

Daily Mass: 8:00 A.M.�

Tuesday Novena to St. Anthony�

Thursday Novena to the Miraculous Medal�

�

W������ S� ��!"��

Main Church�

Confession: Saturday 4:00 P.M.�

Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 P.M.�

Sunday Mass: 8:00 A.M. and 10:30 A.M.�

�

Holy Day Masses  �

Vigil Mass:  5:00 P.M. (Day Before)   �

Holy Day Masses:  9:30 A.M.�



SOLENITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY�

A time to be healed…..Nicholas Meola, Louis 

Amendola, Sr., Kenneth P. Roth, Jeffrey Roth, Deb-

orah Szot, for Those who have received Prayer 

Blankets, and for All the Sick of the Parish  �

(Names will remain on the healing prayer list for 

4 weeks; please call the parish office if you wish 

to extend).�

�

A time to die ….. William Lindner, Adeline DiBiagio, 

Stanley Gawel, Eleanor Janowski, Joseph Orsini, 

Joseph Ciano, Warren Buckley, Hugo Casatelli, Dor-

othy Cieslarczyk, John Szumaski, Dolores Pesante, 

John Marzella, Marilyn Courter, Carlo Piccioli, Mil-

dred Robbins, Nick Haight, Maria Arpaia, Peg Cur-

ran   �

�

Our Heroes……Please pray for all our 

parishioners and friends who are serving 

in the Military, as well as our Police, Fire-

fighters, First Responders, and all who 

are put in harm’s way for our protection.             �

�

Saturday� June 15�

5:00pm� Margaret & James Dalton �

      r/b Winifred Kelly�

John Pepe r/b Mary Marra�

Sunday� June 16�

8:00am�

�

�

�

10:30am�

Edna McDonald r/b Arleen Maglionico�

For the Living & Deceased Fathers�

      Of the Parish�

�

Lou Boudreau r/b Connie Barraco�

For the People of the Parish�

Monday�                  June 17�

8:00am� Robert Schlitt r/b Family �

Tuesday� June 18�

8:00am� Pauline DiRoma �

      r/b Paula & Carmine Luongo�

William Higgins r/b Wife�

Wednesday� June 19�

8:00am� Rocco Cacciatore r/b Daughter, Felicia�

Thursday � June 20�

8:00am �

�

Richard Simkalo r/b Jerry Betzner�

Josephine Betzner r/b Jerry Betzner�

Friday � June 21�

8:00am�

�

World Peace�

Saturday� June 22�

8:00am� For Those Affected by Natural Disasters�

Saturday� June 22�

5:00pm�

�

Stan Gawel r/b The Griffin Family �

For the People of the Parish�

Sunday� June 23�

8:00am� Ann Steffen r/b Kathy Diffley �

Maria Tedeschi r/b St. Pio Parish�

10:30am� Peter Finnegan & Fred Bordi �

      r/b Staats Family�

Maureen & Edward Strasser �

      r/b Ellen Lehmann�



           FROM OUR PARISH NURSES�

�

�      Control Your Own Ship�

�

America’s children are larger than ever, but with a few 

lifestyle changes, we can knock out childhood obesity. 

Kids are clearly not as active at home or at school as they 

were a generation ago. They spend more time in front of 

computer games and TVs than outdoors in active play, 

not to mention less time in gym class. Making matters 

worse, eating out has become one of America’s favorite 

pastimes. All of these changes have huge consequences 

for our children. Type 2 diabetes, high cholesterol and 

high blood pressure, diseases once associated with ag-

ing, are now increasingly common in elementary school 

children. The good news is that when it comes to our 

health, each of us is the captain of our own ship. A few 

simple changes can make a big difference! Be physically 

active each day. Eat nutritiously. Parents, be a good role 

model!�

� � � ++++++�

�

�

Be sure to wish your dad or grandfather a 

“Happy Father’s Day”, or say a prayer for 

him if he has passed on. Be sure to say 

Happy Father’s Day to your priest. Our 

spiritual fathers reflect the love of God to 

us on a daily basis as well.  �

�

�

�     HAPPY FATHER’S DAY�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

                       �

�           �  A Father’s Prayer�

�

Dear Father in Heaven, as a father, help me to 

follow Your example to be patient, to be caring, 

to be understanding, to be forgiving, to be firm, 

to be compassionate, to be a teacher, to be lov-

ing, to be a good listener, and most importantly, 

to be there as a parent, as You are always there 

for me.  Amen�

�

.PILGRIMAGE TO FATIMA AND ROME�

�

Join Fr. Doug on a pilgrimage to Fatima 

and Rome, November 4�13, 2019, for 

10 days/8 nights.  Flyers and registra-

tion forms are available at the parish 

office.�

� �           ++++++�

�

�

St. Anthony of Padua’s Music Ministry 

presents Part VI of their Recital Series 

A Taste of Opera on Sunday, June 30, 

2019 at 4 p.m. at St. Anthony of Pad-

ua Church, 121 Bridge Avenue, Red 

Bank (732) 747�0813.�  Admission $10 

available at the parish office or at the 

door the day of the Recital.� Church is 

handicapped accessible.�

�

++++++�

�

The Vocations Crucifix helps pray for vocations.�

Each week the crucifix travels to a new home.�

��

Place it in a prominent place in your home, then 

pray daily using 5 day prayers which come with the �

Crucifix.  The Traveling Vocation Crucifix is a won-

derful way to unite parishes in perpetual prayer for 

more priestly and religious vocations!  If you are 

interested in participating we will have a sign up 

sheet which will be in the Church or you may con-

tact the  parish office.�

++++++�

�

�

�

�

The Altar Bread & Wine of-

fered for the month of June 

has been given in memory of 

Hugo Casatelli requested by 

Pat & Ed Rapoza.��

 June 16, 2019 �



SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY�

SAVE THE DATES�

�

SENIOR SPIRITUALITY AND SO MUCH MORE DAY�

The Diocese of Trenton, Dept. of Pastoral Care invites all 

Seniors 55+ to join them for a day filled with inspiration, 

information, entertainment, food and fellowship.�

St. Robert Bellarmine Parish Hall�

61 Georgia Road, Freehold, NJ 07728�

July 24, 2019, 10am to 3pm �

Registration:  9:15am�

Space Limited!   Must Register by July 1.  Walk�Ins will not 

be accommodated. Registration fee is $20 which includes:�

coffee, snack, box lunch, and drinks. Register on line at 

www.dioceseoftrenton.org/ministries�with�seniors. �

Show your USA spirit and wear your red, white and blue!!�

�

�

++++++�

�

The Holy Name Society will provide our 

Octoberfest again this year on September 

21, 2019 in St. Pio’s parish hall. Music will 

be provided by the GB’s, a German Band.  

Food will be catered by the German Butch-

er.  Cost per person is $35.      �

�

For information and reservations call:�

Jim Peeney  732�793�4675� Bob Batta 732�830�1577�

John Coghlan  732�793�8190� Jerry Bush 732�830�5707�

�

++++++�

�

The Holy Name Society is spon-

soring a trip to Atlantic City on Mon-

day, July 15, 2019. The bus leaves 

our Church parking lot for the Tropi-

cana at 9:30am and will return ap-

proximately 6:30pm. The tickets are 

$30 each which includes a ticket for 

the show “Band on Tour” and a refund of $15 which will be 

given back to you for slot play. Call Joe Pagliuca at 732�

841�0616 for reservations and tickets.�

�

++++++�

�

�

St. Francis Food Pantry has expanded its hours.  We will 

now be open on Wednesday evenings from 6�

8pm in addition to our regular hours on 

Wednesdays from 10am�1pm.  With the in-

crease of hours, the demand for donations will 

be greater.  Please consider bringing some 

food items with you when you attend Mass 

each Sunday.  Donations may be left in the 

bin in the narthex of the Church.  If you would like to do-

nate items, and you are unable to carry the packages to 

Mass, please call Paul Sandy at 732�606�3656 and he will 

come to your home to pick up the items.  We are grateful 

for the support you have given us over the years, and we 

hope that you will continue to support your neighbors who 

are in need.�

New Jersey Independent Victims �

Compensation Program opens June 15�

��

As had been announced in February of this year, the 

Diocese of Trenton � along with the other Roman 

Catholic dioceses in New Jersey � has established an 

Independent Victim Compensation Program (IVCP) 

to compensate those who, as minors, were sexually 

abused by a priest or deacon of the Diocese. The 

IVCP will be open to claims beginning June 15.�

�

The IVCP is independently administered by experi-

enced victim compensation experts Kenneth R. Fein-

berg and Camille S. Biros. Mr. Feinberg was the plan 

administrator for the federal 9/11 victim compensa-

tion program, as well as the Boston Marathon bomb-

ing compensation program. �

�

The IVCP will handle the submission, evaluation and 

resolution of individual claims, and will operate inde-

pendently of the Diocese or any Church�affiliated 

institution.� The administrators of the IVCP will have 

complete autonomy to determine the eligibility of a 

claim with the guidelines of the established Protocol. 

The amount of compensation for those who make a 

claim will be determined by the IVCP administra-

tors.�  All victims � no matter when the abuse oc-

curred � are eligible to participate, and all matters 

will be handled confidentially.��

 �

Victims of clergy sexual abuse of a minor can begin 

the process of utilizing the program by going to 

www.njdiocesesivcp.com and reviewing the Protocol 

for submitting a claim. �

�

Anyone who was sexually victimized as a minor by a 

priest or deacon of the Diocese is strongly encour-

aged to participate in the IVCP.�  The Diocese also 

asks that anyone who knows of someone who was 

abused to pass along this information to the victim 

so that he or she is aware of the IVCP. �

� � � ++++++�

�

�

The Knights of Columbus was founded 

in 1882 and today is the world’s largest 

lay Catholic family service organization 

and insurance company.  Our principles 

are Charity, Unity, Fraternity and Patri-

otism. Local Council 8415 is one of 

nearly 12,000 councils supporting a lo-

cal parish. We meet twice a month to 

develop programs and charities to best serve our 

community and our parish. We and our spouses hold 

several well attended social activities throughout the  

the year. K of C also has one of the best insurance 

programs for members. If you enjoy working with 

others on community projects, fraternally bonding 

with other men like yourself, and enhancing your 

spiritual life, please contact Gary Adams at 908� 672

�6710 for more information.  Our membership drive 

will be June 22�23, and members will be available 

after all weekend Masses to answer any questions.�



June 16, 2019 �

“Christ has no body now but yours. No hands, no feet on earth but 

yours. Yours are the eyes through which He looks compassion on 

this world. Yours are the feet with which He walks to do good. 

Yours are the hands through which He blesses all the world. Yours 

are the hands, yours are the feet, yours are the eyes, you are His 

body. Christ has no body now on earth but yours.”―�Teresa of Avila �

Whether statues or stained glass, the image of the Sacred Heart 

of Jesus can be found in churches all over the world. Jesus looks 

down, one hand extended out and another pointing to a heart 

wreathed in thorns and glowing with light. In the Sacred Heart, we 

see both the sorrow and the joy of the life of Christ, who became 

one of us out of love. "Jesus knew and loved us each and all dur-

ing his life, his agony, and his Passion and gave himself up for 

each one of us ? He has loved us all with a human heart" (CCC 

478). In the Incarnation, God becomes man. Jesus experienced 

the fullness of humanity, including its sufferings. June 8th is the 

Feast of the Sacred Heart. We remember all that Jesus endured 

for us. We also remember why he endured it �� out of love. �

� � � ++++++�

�

�

�

�

Contribu	ons� St. Pio �

Weekend of �

June 8�9�

This Past 

Week�

Same week   

Last Year�

This Past 

Week�

Same week   

Last Year�

At Church�

$8,021� $9,087� $8,099� $4,482�

Online�

$485� $424� $1,345� $332�

Total�

 �

�

$8,506�

�

�

$9,511� $9,444�

�

�

$4,814�

�

�

Sacred Heart   �

Each must do as already determined, without sadness or 

compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver. 2COR 9:7�

Annual 50/50 Raffle �

Our Annual 50/50 Raffle is underway.  This summer, order 

forms for tickets have been mailed to all registered parish 

families. The pastor’s letter enclosed in the mailing will ex-

plain this change.  The suggested donation for each ticket 

is still $10. Please remember when ordering tickets to in-

clude one of your return address labels for each ticket pur-

chased. Tickets can also be picked up during the week in 

the parish office or purchased before and after each week-

end Mass throughout the summer.  The drawing will take 

place on Sunday, September 8, 2019 at 5pm in the parish 

hall. Last year the first prize was $14,718.  �

Volunteers  Needed�

++++++�

�

�

�

� �          ATTENTION�

St. Joseph by the Sea Retreat House, South Mantolo-

king, is looking for a part�time cook as soon as possi-

ble.  For information please call 732�892�8494.  Ask 

for Sr. Brunilda Ramos, M.P.F., Executive Director.  �

++++++�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

SACRED HEART & ST.PIO �

�

JULY 8�12, 2019    9:30 � 11:30am�

The theme is�

“CREATION”�

�

Registration forms available on�line under�

Religious Education or at the Parish Office�

If questions contact John Paglione at 732�598�1590�

or pags711@aol.com�

Open to all children kindergarten through third grade.�

Come join the fun!�


